Minutes from PPG 5th September 2012
	Attendees: 

	Karen Castle
Mike Lawrence

John Windmill

David Jamieson

Donna McGowan

	Apologies:


	Dr. Lewis




ML discussed points from last meeting DM and KC informed that we are waiting for notice boards to be moved and for the new PPG notice board to be put up, also that we are awaiting the new fax line for downstairs to be installed.  

ML said that Nurse’s survey has been started and will run for next 2 weeks, 

DM said that we have 2 new members of PPG – Mr and Mrs Fletcher who will join us at the next meeting, unfortunately they are on holiday this week, ML commented that as we probably have enough members now.
ML explained what an event was and lead discussion about what our event topics should be, and how they are going to be organized, it was decided that the Doctors should decide what topics they would like to have included, and that the events should be run by professionals.

JW commented that the PPG needs to be told by GP’s what the issues are that we need to promote. 

ML suggested that the next meeting should be used to address the issue of the events.

DJ suggested that we should identify groups that we need to actually run the campaigns/events for, it was suggested that young Males were a good place to start as it was felt that they would benefit most from information. It was suggested that we should aim for 2 events per year.
DJ asked how the information is going to be passed from PPG to patients, and that we need to build better communications for the practice

KC commented that the website needs to be updated in order to help promote the practice. Suggested that DM should produce a form requesting Email addresses for patients, also we need to set up the facility to text patients. DM and KC to try and do by next PPG meeting.

KC asked if anyone could suggest someone who could set up a website that could be updated regularly by the practice.

ML commented that from the PPG forum information we are ahead of most areas in Solihull

DJ commented that the waiting area is poor and claustrophobic – made a suggestion that we move premises and commented that there was a house on the market locally that is much bigger than here! 

* Particulars of house have been emailed to Karen.
DJ also raised the point that car parking is still an issue at the practice.

Date of next meeting Thursday 8th of October, ML requested that Dr Lewis is chair.

Copies to:

Mr Barstow

Mrs Rose

Mr and Mrs Fletcher

Dr. Melrose

Dr. Peter Love

Dr. Anne Love

Jeanette Mason

